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Short - 2.1k, 40m, 9 controls  
1. G.Rose M21 NN 12.20 
2. J.Smith W21 NN 19.43 
3. C.Firth W55 NATO 21.54 
4. I.Smith M70 NATO 28.15 

 

Medium - 4.1k, 85m, 16 controls  
1. F.Major M55 NN 27.30 
2. D.Warren W35 NN 35.04 
3. N.Crosby W21 NATO 39.10 
4. B.Pinkney M65 NATO 42.10 
5. K.Stephenson W21 ind 50.55 
5. S.Edwards M40 ind 50.55 
 

                                                                                     splits  

Long - 6.2k, 125m, 25 controls                              short      med 
1. G.Anderluh M21 UNOC 33.36 12.20 21.16 
2. R.Matheson M18 NATO 33.40 11.30 22.10 
3. P.Smyth M40 NATO 35.13 12.32 22.41 
4. P.Vincent M21 KNOB 36.22 11.25 24.57 
5. B.Spence M45 NN 39.40 14.12 25.28 
6. J.Warren M35 NN 40.33 14.30 26.03 
7. R.Fraser M40 NATO 42.06 15.45 26.21 
8. G.Russell M21 NN 45.35 17.20 28.15 
9. S.Russell M45 NATO 46.30 15.05 31.25 
10. C.Matheson M45 NATO 47.00 14.40 32.20 
11. M.Adamson M60 CLOK 49.50 17.12 32.38 
12. F.Miller M50 NATO 51.02 15.55 35.07 
13. M.Hardy M65 CLOK 55.06 20.15 34.51 
14. G.Scott M55 NATO 57.14 20.10 37.04 

 

 

Organiser / planner's comments - Rob McKenna  

Many thanks for supporting this event. We were very fortunate with the weather, as it had forecast showers, but wasn't 

that sun glorious. Hetton is a good area to run round - small, not very intricate, but fairly fast. It will improve over the next 

few years, as the young trees mature.  

I hung the controls in easy positions which made for faster orienteering, rather than scrapping around in the undergrowth.  

The grass on the hill had just been cut today which made the going even easier.  

I am not sure that I have all the times correct - I seemed to have had a mental block at around 6.40. If you feel that that 

your time is incorrect, then drop me a line.  

My apologies for the size of the symbols on the map. The original map was drawn at 1:5000, but I wanted to use the 

colour laser printer at work and felt that a scale of 1:7500 would be fine. Unfortunately it would have meant a lot of work to 

convert all the symbols to the correct size. So although the map has been updated, it is just a scaled down version of the 

original.  
Comments at the finish were favourable and you all seemed to enjoy your run, which makes it all worth while. 


